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MPLA Activities  
 

● Put a call out for new submissions  
○ Notified Board 
○ Asked Zelenski to post on Facebook Page 
○ Reviewed submissions before deadline 
○ 2nd notice with specific request to areas where news needed. 

● April/May issue in progress.  
○ Connected with Overdrive Rep about their Leadership Institute Benefit  

■ Still waiting on ad and article. 
○ Connected with former LI participant, Adriane Herrick Juarez, about a special 

feature on “Library Leadership Podcast”  
○ Connected with Professional Development to get an article in about grant 

opportunities. 
○ Connected  Mary Ann Thompson about putting a call for photos request in for the 

70th Anniversary.  
● Returned a correspondence with Greg Crutcher Public Relations Manager for American 

Society of Radiologic Technologists about advertising in the newsletter. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Melanie Argo 


